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% Melanie Hartzog
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December 17, 2018

" TO THE CITY COUNCIL
- Dear Council Members:

In accordance with Section 107(e) of the New York City Charter, | seek
your approval to appropriate new City revenues in fiscal year 2019 in the amount
of $505.7 million. :

This modification (MN-2) implements revenue budget changes reflected in
the City's November Financial Plan. The $505.7 miillion of new revenues, and an
adjustment to the General Reserve, will be used to increase the Budget
Stabilization Account by $519.5 million to prepay fiscal year 2020 debt service in
fiscal year 2019.

Your approval of modification MN-2 is respectfully requested.

Melahie Hartzog

ECEIVE
DEC 17°2018

NYC COUNCIL
LEGISLATIVE DOCS




FISCAL YEAR 2019 MODIFICATION
MN-2

098 Debt Service :
004 Budget Stabilization Account $ 519,544,961

TOTAL . $ 519,644,961



